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Dear Mr. Mori,

With reference to the 25th KAIF-JAIF Seminar on Nuclear Industry held from
October 20 through October 24, 2003 in Seoul, Korea, I would like to express
my sincere gratitude for your efforts and cooperation for making the seminar
successful.

Particularly, we would like to appreciate your arrangement for participation of
many Japanese delegates for the seminar as well as the excellent papers and
speakers.

We had good assessment from participants that this year's seminar was very
successful and informative. We are sure that the success of this seminar was
caused by your kind assistance and cooperation. ‘

We will also try to do our efforts for the success of the next year's seminar
and participation of many Korean delegates from various nuclear industries.

Once again thanking for your endeavor and cooperation for the organization of
this year's seminar, 1 look forward to meeting you at the next year's seminar,
Japan.

Sincerely yours,

Kuk-Jin Bang ﬂ%
Executive Vice Chairman

Korea Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc.



